
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Governor Cuomo, 

 

Please support our local and state delegations in passing additional funding for our Yonkers 

schools so that we can get guidance counselors, psychologists, and social workers back in 

our schools along with full-time arts and sports back into our schools without any cuts.  

Please consider a visit to our schools so that you can see for yourself how much more we  

can do with your help. Please fund Yonkers fairly! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

School _____________________________________________     Grade________________ 

 




